
Appendix B  
COVID-19 – Adaptations to Behaviour Policy  
 
At Russell Hall Primary we have 3 School Rules; Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful.  The three 
posters below show how new rules regarding COVID-19 have been related to these rules in 
order to maintain safety in school.   

 
 

 
 

 
 
These rules are not exhaustive and the Head Teacher’s discretion will be used where 
necessary to maintain safety for all.  


